
Monday, December 13, 2021 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group B has duty this week 

 

Please Release The Following 

 Boys Frosh Basketball 

@ 2:00 

Attention ALL Students: 
This week, finals will take place on Wednesday, Thursday 
and Friday.  These 3 days will also be minimum days.  Keep 
in mind Wednesday will NOT be a late start, classes will 
begin at 8:05.  It is our expectation that all students attend 
every day until the end of the semester.  If you plan to be 
absent, you must meet with your teacher to discuss whether 
you will be able to make-up any work you will be missing. 
 
As a reminder, holiday parties in classrooms are not 
allowed.  Please help us stay safe and do not bring any food 
items to share with others. 
 
When we return from winter break some of you will have 
different schedules.  Your Semester 2 schedules will be 
handed out during your first period class.  You can also 
view your Semester 2 schedule on Class Link by clinking on 
the backpack icon. 
 
We hope you have a wonderful winter break!  Stay healthy 
and safe!! 
 
Attention Seniors with No-Class Periods: 
Seniors with NO-Class periods-please make sure to review 
the Finals Week procedures for being on campus and off 
campus during your No-Class periods.  You can find this 
info on our website. 
 
If you have a NEW No-Class period for Semester 2, you 
will need a No-Class pass that is valid for Semester 2.  
Students ONLY need to report to the Cafeteria to obtain a 
NEW No-Class pass.  If you currently have a No-Class pass, 
you should have already received your Semester 2 No-Class 
pass.  If you have not, see Ms. Svider in the Counseling 
Office. 

Athletics 

Boys Frosh Basketball vs South Hills 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:30 
 
Boys JV Basketball vs South Hills 
  @ Sierra Vista - 4:45 
 
Boys Varsity Basketball vs South Hills 
  @ Sierra Vista - 6:00 

Sports 

All Spring Athletes:  Please visit Room 321, the Athletics 
Office, to transfer your clearance information or to turn in 
your athletics clearances.  Deadline for all Spring sports is 
January 28th! 
 
Softball tryouts are after school on Tuesday, Wednesday 
and Thursday at the softball field.  Please come out in  
softball attire and you must be cleared to tryout. 


